October 18, 2017

Wayne Rosendahl or Elaine Rosendahl
Rosendahl Engineering

857 N Barkley St

Mesa, AZ 85203

Re: 4-PP-2016
Bellissima Estates
Dear Wayne Rosendahl or Elaine Rosendahl,

This is to advise you that the case referenced above was approved at the October 17, 2017 City Council
meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-312-2258.

Sincerely,

S

Bryan Cluff
Senior Planner




